
 

 

 
 
 
August 22, 2024 
 
BSE Surveillance 
BSE Limited, P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai -400001, India 
Scrip Code: 531595 
 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
 
Ref.: Letter No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/KA/ 2024-2025 / 176 dated August 22, 2024 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

We refer to your Letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KA/ 2024-2025 /176 dated August 22, 2024, on the 
captioned subject. 
 
We wish to inform you that there is no announcement or price sensitive information pending to be 
intimated/furnished by the Company to the Stock Exchanges which could have a bearing on the 
operations/performance of the Company pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 
2015. All announcements are being disseminated / disclosed to the Stock Exchanges from time to time 
as and when the events occur. 
 
We would like to reiterate that the Company is complying with the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, and 
keeps the Stock Exchanges informed of all price sensitive information as and when these arise. 
 
You are requested to please take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
for Capri Global Capital Limited 
 
 
 
Yashesh Bhatt 
Company Secretary 
Membership No. ACS 20491  
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